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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

SENG Receives Generous Donation from Lyceum 
of Santa Clara Valley 
December 26, 2023 – SENG (Supporting Emotional Needs of the Gifted) is delighted to 
announce a generous donation from the Lyceum of Santa Clara Valley. This 
contribution will significantly bolster SENG's ongoing mission, which since 1981 has 
been to empower families and communities to guide gifted and talented individuals to 
reach their goals: intellectually, physically, emotionally, socially, and spiritually.  

The donation from the Lyceum of Santa Clara Valley, CA, will be instrumental in 
supporting the gifted community in Northern California - 2024 SENG Annual Community 
Conference in Berkeley, CA, and enhance our virtual programming through July 2025, 
benefiting all gifted individuals and allies supporting our community. 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to the Lyceum of Santa Clara Valley for their 
unwavering support and commitment to the gifted community. 

 
 

 


